



 REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
APPANOOSE COUNTY

Boiler Removal and Replacement

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Appanoose County Board of Supervisors are seeking bids for the removal and replacement of the Courthouse Boiler.  Sealed bids are to be submitted to the Appanoose County Auditor’s Office, 201 N 12th St, Centerville, IA 52544 by May 16, 2022 at 9:00 A.M.  Submitted bids will be opened May 16th at 9:20 A.M. during Board of Supervisors meeting.  The successful bidder must furnish proof of workers compensation insurance and certificate of general liability insurance covering property damage, bodily injury, personal injury and completed operation and shall name Appanoose County as additionally insured.  For more information, contact Kelly Howard, Appanoose County Auditor, at 641-856-6191 or by e-mail to khoward@appanoosecounty.net. 
